HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY
SITE BASED DECISION MAKING 
COUNCIL MEETING

MARCH 13, 2012
OPERATING BUSINESS
Call to Order
Our meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 4:00 PM.   Those present were Emily Campbell, Mitch Corbin, Mary Borders, Jena Hornback, and Stephanie Williams Elliott.
Agenda

After reviewing the agenda, Mary Borders made a motion to accept the agenda as written.  Mitch Corbin seconded this with consensus being reached by the Council.  After this motion, the meeting began.
February Minutes

Minutes were reviewed from the February 13, 2012 meeting.  After reviewing the minutes, a motion was made by Mary Borders and seconded by Jena Hornback to accept the minutes as written.  Consensus was reached by the Council. 
Public Comment
Visitor Gary Milby, Associate Superintendant of Finance from the Hardin County Board of Education, was in attendance in today’s meeting and addressed the Council. 

Good News Report

Mrs. Campbell reported that the Academic Team placed 2nd in the FPS and first in quick recall and they were overall winners in the district.  Regionals will be held this Saturday, March 17th.  
We are pleased to announce that Home Depot has adopted our school for this year and will be helping the school with various items that the school needs such as mulch, flowers, etc.  

Mr. Corbin announced that Jump Rope for Heart raised $5,693.79.  Also the school raised $1,009.51 for Pennies for Paws for the animal shelter here in Elizabethtown.  This was a community service project that was sponsored by Mrs. Burgess and Janet Robinson.

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT

MAP Data
Mrs. Campbell reported that 50% of grade levels mot or exceeded goals and that all the students did very well.
PLANNING

On March 5th, our PLD day at school, the committees met and looked over what they need to for the next year.
BUDGET REPORT

Per Pupil Allocation/Local Budget
The per pupil budget was reviewed by the Council and Mitch Corbin made a motion to accept the per pupil budget and a second was received by Mary Borders.  
The local budget was also reviewed and a motion was made by Jena Hornback and seconded by Stephanie Williams Elliott to accept the local budget.  Consensus was reached by the Council on both budgets.

NEW BUSINESS
Accident Report

The Council reviewed the accident report with no action taken after some discussion.
Staffing Allocations

Mrs. Campbell went over allocations with the Council for the upcoming 2012-13 school year.  After some discussion, Stephanie Williams Elliott made a motion to accept the allocations as revised.  A second was received by Jena Hornback with consensus being reached by the Council.

Proposed Per Pupil Budget 2012-13

The Council went over the proposed budget for the 2012-13 schoolyear with Mrs. Campbell.

OLD BUSINESS

Program Review Policy
The Council went over the Program Review Policy with no action taken at this time.

EXECUTIVE SESSION

None 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Mrs. Campbell made the following announcements:

A. Spring Break is April 9th through the 18th.
B. Arts & Humanities Night will be April 26th with PTO board elections and site base elections will be held as well.

AGENDA

The next meeting will be held April 17, 2012 at 3:30 pm due to being out of school for Spring Break.
With no further items on the agenda, Mitch Corbin made a motion to adjourn the meeting with a second by Stephanie Williams Elliot.  The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 pm with consensus reached by the Council.
Respectfully submitted,
Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary
